

Helmut R. Schrader Humedica International Khartoum Sudan

Dear Mr. Schrader:

On behalf of USAID/Sudan, I would like to extend my heartfelt condolences for the loss of your colleague, Dr. Nyabuga Polycarp Onsongo, in Khartoum, Sudan. We are all grieving with you at this difficult time.

USAID/Sudan recognizes and appreciates the sacrifice, courage, and dedication shown by Humedica staff members in Sudan and throughout the world. We have been proud to work with Humedica in South Darfur during the past two years, and our staff were deeply saddened at the news of Dr. Polycarp's death.

USAID/OFDA staff who worked with Dr. Polycarp in Darfur recall him fondly as a pleasure to work with and to meet regularly in Nyala. Please extend our condolences to Dr. Polycarp's family as well as to all of your staff here in Sudan.

With deepest sympathy,

William Hammink Mission Director USAID/Sudan